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The leaves are just beginning to turn, but here at Family Enrichment Network we are already gearing 

up for our 2022 Adopt-a-Family Program. 

 

In 2021, through the generous support of our donors, big and small, we were able to adopt 353 

children from 128 families! No donation was too small and we were overwhelmed by the outpouring 

of support. Donors ranged from individuals, families, and friend groups, to businesses in our 

community.  

 

This year, we aspire to help even more families. Our hope is that you will be able to participate once 

again (or for the first time!) and help a family in need this holiday season. Families that qualify to be 

adopted are enrolled in at least one of our programs here at Family Enrichment Network. They do 

not receive any help from other agencies or family members. There is a $60.00 minimum per child, 

and we ask that you do not donate used items for this program. 

  

If you would like to adopt a family this holiday season, please visit our website to complete our online 
Donor Form or click here. Donors will be contacted by or before November 18th with information 

about their family and each child’s wish list, including information about the child, their wants, needs, 

and interests. We try to match donors with families quickly, so that you have as much time as 

possible. Gifts are due by Monday, December 12th and detailed instructions for delivery will also be 

provided along with the wish list(s). 

  

If you are not in the position to adopt a family this year, please consider making a donation that will 

go towards helping one of our families. Nothing is too small, and any amount will go a long way in 

helping a family in need. One hundred percent of donations received will go directly to the families for 

necessities and gifts. You can donate securely through our website (http://www.familyenrichment.org/

give-pg.html) or by check, mailed to: 

 

Family Enrichment Network 

ATTN: Adopt-a-Family 

24 Cherry Street 

Johnson City, NY  13790 

 

Thank  you so much for your time and consideration and thank you to our donors, part, present and 

future. If you have any questions about the Adopt-a-Family program, please contact Rachel Faulks at 

(607) 723-8313, ext. 891 or by email at rfaulks@familyenrichment.org. 

 

 

For more information about Family Enrichment Network Programs, please visit us at 

www.familyenrichment.org or call (607) 723-8313. 

 

The mission of Family Enrichment Network is to provide supportive services for the optimal development of 

children and families. We believe in coordinating children and family services using a comprehensive and 

collaborative approach to improve their quality of life while ensuring the greatest value for our investment in 

child, adult, and parent development.   
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